Caitlin M. Reilly 14 MacArthur Street High Bridge, NJ 08829 reilly.cait014@gmail.com

June 9, 2022

Dear Dr. Hobaugh and Members of the Board of Education:

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation as a preschool teacher at the High Bridge Elementary School, effective 60 days from this date.

I have greatly appreciated the opportunities and the guidance that the High Bridge School District, staff, and administration have provided me over this past school year. I will sincerely miss my students and the staff here at High Bridge, but an opportunity has presented itself that will enable me to teach at a higher grade level, which has always been a goal of mine.

Being a preschool teacher this year at High Bridge has been a privilege, as well as an invaluable learning experience. I will forever be grateful for the opportunity you provided me as I began my teaching career.

Sincerely,

Caitlin Reilly

Caitter Rilly

CC: Lisa Fallon, Director of Special Services

Via email attachment: Emma Alparone, Caryn Rinehart, John Jennings, Cindy Sharkey, Karyn Gove, Robert Imhoff, Erin Delgado, Benjamin Bolger, Colleen Poles